
Printed on: 22/04/2024 09:10:10

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

22/04/2024  08:23:042024/1078/P COMMNT Christopher Pask Dear Sirs,

After a protracted period of quite undeserved lack of use and insensitive suggested alternative uses this 

scheme provides an excellent, sensitive and varied reuse of this iconic local building.

The street presence and vitality of one of the largest single entities on Hampstead High Street/Rosslyn Hill will 

reinvigorate the immediate locality without creating the potential issues of traffic and disturbance of conversion 

to educational use as previously proposed.

The physical alterations proposed appear sensitive to the historical form of the building confining interventions 

to the rear where they are invisible from the public realm and in fact rectify some of the terrible alterations 

undertaken during the life of the police use of the building.

I believe the proposals present an excellent way for this significant Hampstead landmark to be elegantly 

rehabilitated and given a sustainable future for generations to come and should be supported.

Yours sincerely,

Christopher Pask
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